
 
My response to the Therapeutic Goods Administration’s Consultation on "Low Risk 
Products" is as follows.  
I wish to be recorded as supporting Option 1 and option 2.  
I very much oppose Option 3 and Option 4. 
I am a long time user (35 years at least) of homeopathic remedies. I appreciate the proven 
safety track record of homeopathic remedies, their availability and their affordability. I value 
the freedom to choose to look after my health using the natural modalities, including 
homeopathy, that has resulted in my state of excellent health at nearly 70 years old. 
One example of homeopathic success ….. I had hayfever from childhood, sometimes quite 
severe, needing medication to enable me to sit exams etc. I took a simple homeopathic 
remedy, Sinapis Nigra, according to instructions when I was in my mid thirties and have been 
free of hayfever ever since. 
 
Faithfully,  
 
Nell Thayne 
 
 
 
 


